
 

CLYDE MUIRSHIEL PARK AUTHORITY 
 

To: Joint Committee 

On: 11 December 2020 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Report by: The Treasurer  

___________________________________________________________________ 

Heading: Revenue Budget Monitoring Report to 16 October 2020 

___________________________________________________________________ 

1. Summary 

 

1.1 Gross Expenditure is currently £118,000 underspent and income is £160,000 

under recovered resulting in a net overspend of £42,000. This is summarised 

in point 4.   

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

2 Recommendations 

 

2.1 It is recommended that members consider the report. 

_____________________________________________________ 

3 Budget Adjustments Since Last Report  

 

3.1 There have been no budget adjustments since the start of the financial year. 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

4 Budget Performance 

 

4.1 Current Position    Net Overspend £42,000 

 Previously Reported             Net Overspend £26,000   

 

 Projected Year End Position  Net Overspend £119,000 

 Previously Reported             Net Overspend £166,700    

 

     



 

The current net overspend of £42,000, which is projected to climb to £119,000, 

is due to the Covid-19 pandemic which resulted in the closure of The Park at 

the end of March 2020.   

 

The projected year end overspend has reduced from £166,700 to £119,000 due 

to activities now taking place at Castle Semple, the café at this location opening 

for a takeaway service and also making various savings within each of the 

individual budget headings. 

 

The revised projected year end overspend of £119,000 is still above the current 

reserves balance of £112,036.  As previously mentioned in the Joint Committee 

report in September, historic project balances will be released over the course 

of 2020/21 which will be directed to address the in year projected deficit.   

 

In the event that the total of project balances and general reserves is insufficient 

to meet the actual deficit incurred, then it is proposed that funding to address 

the remaining deficit be provided by requisitioning councils, again in proportion 

to the requisition payments made in 2020/21. 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 



 

 




